
IRB ANNOUNCEMENT (041213) 

Kemaman Revenue Service Centre Closed Due To Flood 

Kemaman Revenue Service Centre (RSC Kemaman) is closed due to flood starting from 
4/12/2013 (Wednesday) until further notice.  

Further enquiry regarding (PKH Kemaman) can be forwarded to the officer in charge as 
below:  

1. Mohd Helmi bin Hamat Tel No : 09-6211500 (ext. 63323) 

2. Zurina binti Morad Tel No : 09-6211500 (ext. 63428) 

 


